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Through the teaching of music at Castle Hill Primary School, we aim to engage 

and inspire pupils to develop a love of music and to develop their talents as 

musicians.  Our music curriculum is aimed at encouraging confidence in music, 

nurturing creativity and originality and developing technical skills. The music 

curriculum at Castle Hill Primary seeks to enrich the thematic learning of the 

school, providing a multisensory, memorable experience. Pupils have 

opportunities to compose, listen to and enjoy a variety of musical genres, 

developing an understanding of the technical side of musical composition and 

experiencing the enjoyment of singing, playing and performing with increasing 

speed and accuracy. The social and emotional benefits of listening to and 

creating music together are explored and discussed, in order to develop 

emotional literacy and support children’s emotional wellbeing. 

 


